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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Kevin Shinn <shinns2too@outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 9:28 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
Don’t burden Oregon businesses with this bill. Oregon businesses can not afford this! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Shinn 
317 NW Hillcrest Dr 
Dallas, OR 97338 
shinns2too@outlook.com 
 


